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ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

August 25, 2023 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

The Employee Benefits Division (EBD) Oversight Subcommittee met on Wednesday, August 

23, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. in Committee Room A-MAC Building, Little Rock, Arkansas. 

The Subcommittee approved an amendment to the timeline of the Diabetes Management 

Program Study. 

The Subcommittee reviewed and approved the following items: 

1. EBD Drug Formulary Recommendations Report.

2. Premium Equivalent Rates and Employee/Retiree Contributions for the 2024 Plan Year.

Dr. John Vinson, CEO of the Arkansas Pharmacists Association, was recognized to answer 

member questions. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Senator Jimmy Hickey, Jr., Co- Chair Representative Aaron Pilkington, Co-Chair 
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